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MONDAYS:  CHURCH & PARISH OFFICE ARE CLOSED 

PARISH OFFICE OPEN TUESDAY – FRIDAY  9.00 – 12.00  & 1.00 – 4.15    250.384.3884   Fax: 250.384.3664 
  

 SUNDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY 

  M 

   A 

   S 

   S 

 

Weekday  - 12.10 12.10 12.10 12.10 - 

Weekend 10.00  - - - - 5.00 

TRADITIONAL LATIN  12.00 - - - 9.00 - 

SPANISH   2
nd

 & Last Sunday of the month       2.00  - - - - - 

HUNGARIAN   1
st
 Sunday of the month       2.00 - - - - - 

       

ADORATION OF BLESSED SACRAMENT 
every Tuesday and 1

st
 Friday of the month 

- 10.00 - - 10.00 - 

ROSARY - 1
st
 Friday of the month  - 10:30 am - 11.00 11.30 11.30 11.30 - 

Devotion to MOTHER OF PERPETUAL HELP - - after Mass 12.10 - - - 

Devotion to INFANT JESUS OF PRAGUE - - - after Mass 12.10 - - 

CONFESSIONS: 1
st
 Sat. of every month 3:00- 4:00pm.    

Ring the bell and enter when GREEN light is ON.   
9:15am-

9:30am  

10:15 –    

11:30am  
11:00 – 11:45am 

11:00- 

11:45am 

10:15 – 

11:30am 
4:00-4:30pm 

BAPTISMS: To have your child baptized at Our Lady Queen of Parish, please call the Parish Office at least 3 months in advance to arrange  

an appointment with the Pastor. Parents are expected to participate in the Baptismal preparation course TBA.  

MARRIAGES: If you wish to have your marriage solemnized at Our Lady Queen of Peace Church, please call the office at least 6 months 

prior to the intended date as the preparation for this life commitment takes time, thought and considerable paper work. If you are not registered 

at Our Lady Queen of Peace parish have the documents prepared in your own Parish.   
The CWL: meets on the 2

nd
 Wed. 

of every month after Noon Mass  

PRESIDENT: ELSIE LAMBTON   

No meetings in July &August 

KNIGHTS of COLUMBUS – *meeting held at Our Lady Queen of Peace Community Centre  

*4
th

 Degree-3
rd

 Thurs. (monthly) - 7:30pm Contact: FAITHFUL NAVIGATOR: Michael O’Rielly - 250.477.8950 

3
rd

 Degree(Council 1256) -2
nd

 Thurs. (monthly) - 7.30pm at St. Andrew’s Cathedral Church  

                                                                               Contact: GRAND KNIGHT: Don Lambton - 250.995.1531 

IMPORTANT:   IN THE HOSPITAL? 

If you or family member is hospitalize or is going to the 

hospital and would like to be visited by your PARISH PRIEST, 

Please call the PARISH OFFICE to make this request.  

HOSPITAL EMERGENCY ONLY! 

After office hours including weekends, holidays or during the 

night, you can call: the Hospital Chaplain:   250.889.3761                       

     
 

 

KEEPING IN CONTACT: We extend our hands and hearts in Christian fellowship to you here, celebrating with us, whether long time 

residents or newly arrived in the Parish. We thank God that you are with us. If we may assist you, please fill out the form below and place 

in the collection basket or mail to the PARISH OFFICE (address on top) . THANK YOU. Please mark the proper BOX (below on the left side). 
 
    

             New Parishioner       
     

      Have moved here is new address 

          

            I am home-bound and would like  someone to visit me            
         

            I am going to be in the hospital, please call on me   

                          

 NAME:   ____________________________________________________ 

                                                                        

 ADDRESS: ____________________________________________________ 

 

 HOME …………….…….……..…  WORK ………..….………..…….  

                                       

 e-mail: ________________________________@_____________________ 

 SUNDAY DONATIONS can be done by using:  

boxed Sunday Envelopes or by automatic bank withdrawal. (The PARISH OFFICE can supply you with necessary documents). 
 

  

mailto:office@qop.ca


 

‘Legacies’ 
 

    Our Lady Queen of Peace acknowledges                 
 with gratitude past legacies which we use to   

 maintain the integrity of our Church. 

 

   Please include us in your ‘LAST WILL’,    

 how will we survive without it?       
         

   Legacies are a way of providing assurance    

 that the parish has income or savings in the   

 event of unforeseen emergencies. 

 

  The monthly ‘Building Fund and Collection’   

 pays for maintenance/replacement items.              
 

Baptism at Our Lady Queen of Peace 
To have your child Baptized at Our Lady Queen of Peace 

Church, you must call the office at least 3 months in 

advance to arrange an appointment with the Pastor. It 

is assumed that the family has Our Lady Queen of Peace 

parish connection and practices the faith by attending 

Sunday Mass on a weekly basis. You may meet with the 

Pastor and take the course even if your child has not yet 

been born. Parents are expected to participate in the 

Baptismal preparation. At least one Godparent or both 

must be baptized and confirmed and are practicing 

Catholics. Non-parishioners are required to have a 

Letter of Recommendation from your Pastor to have 

your child Baptized in our parish.  
 

Respect Life Ministry 
If you are expecting a child and are feeling confused; if 

you are thinking that there is no way out of this situation 

for you; if you want to talk to someone, call, text 

250.812.0087 email: respectlifem@gmail.com 

Please Note 
If you suffer from Celiac disease, we are able to offer a 

low-gluten Host. If you are interested, please come to the 

sacristy before Mass and inform the priest. 

Caregiver/Companion 
We are seeking a mature, responsible and caring 

single female who would like to share a home in Oak 

Bay with a healthy, active and very sociable 22 year 

old woman who has autism and intellectual 

disabilities to be her paid primary caregiver and 

provide support in her daily activities. The young 

woman attends a community inclusion day program 

from 8:30 am to 3:30 pm Monday to Friday - 

therefore, Caregiver/Companion would have this 

time to herself unless the young woman happens to 

be home sick. If you are interested in exploring this 

opportunity further, please call (250) 516-9701 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Apr. 11 TUESDAY Harry Fernandez+ 

Alex Fernandez 

Apr. 12 WEDNESDAY 

 

Holy Souls in Purgatory 

Carol Retallack 

Apr. 13 THURSDAY 

(7:00pm Mass) 
“HOLY THURSDAY” – 7pm 

Elizabeth Fernandez+ 

Alex Fernandez 

Apr. 14 FRIDAY 

(3pm Service) 

 

 

‘Stations of the Cross’ - 2pm 

“GOOD FRIDAY” – 3pm 

Apr. 15 SATURDAY 

(8pm Mass) 

 

“HOLY SATURDAY” – 8pm 
 

Apr. 18 TUESDAY 

 

NO MASS 

Apr. 19 WEDNESDAY 

 

NO MASS 

Apr. 20 THURSDAY 

 

NO MASS 

Apr. 21 FRIDAY 

 

special intentions 

Augustina Manguerra 

Apr. 22 SATURDAY 

 

Aniceto DeVera+ 

Lydia DeVera 

Apr. 25 TUESDAY 

 

for my children Julius, Philip, 

Rachael and Pat   

Shirley Deidrick 

Apr. 26 WEDNESDAY 

 

Elizabeth Christopher+ 

Mary Teresa Earnshaw 

Apr. 27 

 

THURSDAY 

 

Bernard Wauthy+ 

Yves Wauthy 

Apr. 28 

 

FRIDAY 

 

Holy Souls in Purgatory 

Augustina Manguerra 

Apr. 29 

 

SATURDAY 

 

Holy Souls in Purgatory 

Augustina Manguerra 
 

Please remember the following persons who are ill in your 

prayers: Barbara Dunahee, Lucy Praud, Lorna Cue,  

Ann VanNoordt, Agnes Berard, Christine Stornebrink,  

Fr. John’s brother,    
 

 Catholic Women’s League 

We are collecting donations for Easter Altar 

flowers the forms are at the back of the Church. 

Please drop them in the collection Basket in a sealed 

envelope marked CWL Flowers or drop it in the 

Office. Thank you!  

On Sat. Apr. 22
nd

 the ladies of the League and all 

ladies of the parish have been invited to St. Joseph 

the Worker parish for a Mass at 9:30am to 

celebrate the “Feast day of Our Lady of Good 

Council.” Patron of the Catholic Women’s League 

of Canada, CWL Day of Peace and Hope   

Please bring finger food for the pot-luck luncheon to 

be served after Mass.        
 
 

 



 

Vimy 100 
Defining Canada, Victoria High School Students & 

Graduates in WW1, on Wed. Apr. 12
th

 at the 

Victoria High School Auditorium. 2 to 3 pm for 

Vic High Students and 7 to 8 pm for the general 

public. Featuring historian Barry Gough and students 

& alumni perform WWI Canadian songs. No Charge. 
 

St. Andrew’s Cathedral  - Confessions 
Monday, April 10 - 10:30 - 11:30 am 

Tuesday, April 11 - 10:30 - 11:30 am 

Wednesday, April 12-10:30-11:30am - 4:15pm-5pm 

Thurs. & Friday, April 13 & 14 - No Confessions 

Saturday, April 15 - 10 am – Noon 
 

Good Friday Collection 2016 
The Pontifical Collection for the benefit of the Holy 
Places is scheduled this year on Good Friday Apr. 14

th
   

This collection was originally organized to assist with the   

support of the Christian Holy places and facilities for 

pilgrims in the Holy Land. Over the years, the needs have 

expanded to include projects with other Chritian Churchs, 

those in cooperation with Jews and Muslims, and to 

provide support for the local Christian communities. 

Much of this work is entrusted to the Custody of the Holy 

Land which has been under the direction of the 

Franciscans of the Order of Friars Minor since the 13
th
 

century. This collection is “not only for the Holy Places 

but above all for those pastoral, charitable, educational, 

and social works which the Church supports in the Holy 

Land for the welfare of their Christian brethren and of the 

local communities.” 

Blessed Paul VI, Apostolic Exhortation Nobis in Animo 

On the needs of the Churches in the Holy Land 
 

Traditional Latin Mass   ``April`` 
Apr. 16 

 

Sun. 12Noon Easter Sunday 

Apr. 17 Mon. 10am 

 

Easter Monday 

Apr. 21 Fri. 9am Friday in Easter Week 

 

Apr. 23 Sun. 12Noon 

 

Low (Quasimodo) Sunday 

Apr. 28  Fri. 9am 

 

Feast of St. Paul of the Cross 

Apr. 30 Sun. 12Noon 

 

Second Sunday after Easter 

 

 

National Catholic Mission 
This year's National Catholic Mission will be 

broadcast during Holy Week on Salt + Light and 

VisionTV. For more information visit the NCBC 

website at www.dailytvmass.com or call toll-free at 

1-888-383-6277 for the broadcast schedule 
 

 

 

 

 

Holy Week Schedule – Queen of Peace 
   

Tuesday, April 11
  

12:10pm: Mass 
 

Wednesday, April 12  

12:10pm: Mass 
 

Holy Thursday, April 13 - No Noon Mass 

7:00pm: Mass of the Last Supper  
(Adoration immediately following Mass until Midnight) 
 

Good Friday, April 14 - No Noon Mass 

2:00pm: Stations of the Cross  

3:00pm: Solemn Afternoon Service  
               (Veneration of the Cross & Holy Communion) 
 

Holy Saturday, April 15  

8:00pm: Easter Vigil 
 

Easter Sunday, April 16 

10:00am: Mass 

12:00noon: Latin Mass 

  2:00pm: Hungarian Mass 
 

Easter Monday, April 17 

10:00am: Latin Mass 

 

Tuesday, April 18 

NO NOON MASS 

 

Wednesday, April 19 

NO NOON MASS 

 

Thursday, April 20 

NO NOON MASS 

 

Friday, April 21 

12:10pm: Mass 

 

Saturday, April 22 

  5:00pm: Mass 

 

Sunday, April 23 

10:00am: Mass 

12:00noon: Latin Mass 

 

Regular Schedule starts Tuesday  April 25
th

  
 

NO NOON MASS 
  

Tues. Apr. 18, Wed. Apr. 19, Thurs. Apr. 20  
 

******************************************* 

Office Closed 

Apr. 13, 14 & Apr. 18, 19 (open Thurs. Apr. 20)  
 

******************************************* 

Vigil Candles and Holy Water 
From Holy Thursday until after the Vigil and 1st 

Mass of Easter, the vigil candles are removed from 

the church. The Holy Water Fonts are emptied on 

Holy Thursday and remain empty until filled with the 

water blessed at the Easter Vigil. 
 

 

 



 

Retrouvaille Weekend for Couples 

21 - 23 April 2017 - Vancouver/Lower Mainland 
Retrouvaille offers a welcoming and loving space to 

couples who have been living with the misery of a failing 

marriage. Retrouvaille helps couples to show each other 

mercy through the opportunities it provides to listen, to 

forgive, to be reconciled and to move into their futures 

believing that God loves them and with His help and their 

efforts, their marriages can be healed and restored. 

Retrouvaille provides help for marriage 

problems/difficulties/crises. For information about the 

upcoming Retrouvaille Weekend program for couples, 

contact our registration team: Marc and Candice Tews  

@ 604-530-6710  or  visit our website: 

http://www.retrouvaillevancouver.com/  
 

Pastoral Care Outreach Training Sessions:  
* April 29, 2017: St. Joseph the Worker Pastoral Care 

Outreach Training Session 3: The Grieving Process and  

Ministering to Families, 9am - 3pm 

*May 20, 2017: St. Joseph the Worker Pastoral Care 

Outreach Training Session 4: Who am I as a Pastoral Care 

Outreach Visitor? (Boundaries, Visiting Tips, Role Plays 

and the Ministry of the Dying) 9am - 3pm 
 

St. Andrew’s Cathedral 125
th

 Anniversary Concert Series 

Join us in celebrating our Cathedral and Catholic schools: 

John Paul II School (Port Alberni) 

St. Joseph’s Elementary School (Chemainus) 

Queen of Angels School (Duncan) 

St. Joseph’s Elementary School (Victoria) 

St. Patrick’s Elementary School (Victoria) 

St. Andrew’s Regional High School (Victoria) 

Island Catholic Schools Concert on Wed., May 3, @ 

6:30pm at St. Andrew’s Cathedral, free admission 

Free-will offering in support of 

Cathedral Organ Restoration Fund gratefully accepted 
 

2017 Bishop’s Gala – May 6 
Do you have your Gala tickets yet? They’re selling well 

… don’t delay! Sat., May 6, at Our Lady of Fatima Parish 

Hall in Victoria, doors open at 6pm with a champagne 

reception, followed by a sit-down dinner. There will be 

Silent and Live Auctions, and an abundance of fun and 

fellowship! Tickets are $100 per person; tables of 8 and 

10 are available. All tickets can be purchased through 

EventBrite: https://www.eventbrite.com/e/2017-bishops-

gala-tickets-32330852450 Tax receipts will be issued in 

the amount of $25 per person; if you’re booking a table, a 

tax receipt will be issued to the person who books the 

table. Please follow the instructions on EventBrite to 

obtain individual tax receipts for other attendees at your 

table. The number of tickets is limited, and they are 

available on a first-come, first-served basis … get 

yours today!  Imagine the possibilities with hope …  
 

 

 

 
 

 

St. Patrick’s CWL Spring Sale 
Friday, April 28 and Saturday April 29 – 9:30 am to 

2 pm at St. Patrick’s Parish Centre, 2060 Haultain 

Street. If you have good used clean clothing, shoes, 

gardening items & household linens you may leave 

them in the closet near the hall. Questions call 

Pauline at: 250-592-9437 or Lorrie at: 250-595-5981. 
 

Ordination to Priesthood 
The Diocese of Victoria is pleased to announce that the 

Ordination to the Priesthood of Deacon Michael Tran 
will be held on Sat., June 10th at 10:30 am at St. 

Andrew’s Cathedral. A reception will follow at St. 

Patrick’s Parish hall, located at 2060 Haultain Street in 

Oak Bay. Please remember the intentions of Deacon Tran 

in your prayers, as he prepares to celebrate this joyous 

occasion. 

Time to start living Life 
Rediscover God and rediscover the life you were made for 

with internationally renowned speaker and author, Chris 

Stefanick, and Catholic recording artist, Jon Niven. 

REBOOT! Live! is a fun, inspiring and practical 

experience for all (ages 12 and up), of applying the beauty 

and genius of the Gospel to every aspect of your life, from 

prayer and spirituality, to work, dating, marriage, 

parenting, health and more! At St. Patrick Parish, on 

May 17
th

 tickets are available from the Cathedral 

parish office at $26.00 each. Check out the website on                        

Chris Stefanick: http://reallifecatholic.com/ 
 

Clergy Appointments 
Please be advised that Fr. Karam Alraban will leave 

Ascension Parish in Parksville on April 23, to have a 

different pastoral experience in the Diocese of Victoria. 

Fr. Karam will serve as the Assistant Priest at Holy Cross 

Parish beginning on May 15. Fr. Bernard Injou Lee, 

retired from the Archdiocese of Toronto, will serve as the 

interim replacement priest and will arrive at Ascension 

Parish on April 18th. Fr. Michael Favero, on loan to the 

Diocese of Whitehorse for the last two years, will return 

to serve as Pastor of Ascension Parish, effective Aug. 5
th
  

 

Job Opportunity 
St. Andrew’s Regional High School is accepting 

applications for a Marketing Consultant - 25-35 hrs/wk; 

mid-April to end of June with possibility to extend 

Application forms and details are posted on: 

http://cisdv.bc.ca/employment-opportunities.php 

Island Catholic Schools 
Accepting applications for the following position:                  

One Part-time (0.4) Temporary Band Teacher (Grades 

5-8) at Queen of Angels School, Duncan  

Application forms and details are posted on 

http://cisdv.bc.ca/employment-opportunities.php 

Mary Carmichael - Executive Assistant - Island Catholic 

Schools - mcarmichael@cisdv.bc.ca    

250-727-6893 or fax: 250-727-6879 

 

 

http://www.retrouvaillevancouver.com/
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/2017-bishops-gala-tickets-32330852450)
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/2017-bishops-gala-tickets-32330852450)
http://cisdv.bc.ca/employment-opportunities.php
mailto:mcarmichael@cisdv.bc.ca


 

Job Opportunity 

The Catholic Independent Schools, Diocese of Victoria 

(with schools throughout Vancouver Island) Invites 

applications for position: Grades 8-12 Mathematics  

Teacher for St. Andrew’s High School, Victoria, BC  

Start Date: Sept 1, 2017; Application Deadline: April 

24, 2017 Also accepting applications for Grades K-12 

teaching positions that may become available any-

where on the Island View application details on 

www.cisdv.bc.ca  
 

March for Life 
March for Life & Pro-Life Dinner. Join thousands from 

throughout BC on Thursday, May 11, for the 10
th
 Annual 

Victoria March for Life: Canada is 150 Years Old and 

Human Rights Still Matter. The event starts with 12pm 

Masses at St. Patrick’s Church and St. Andrew’s 

Cathedral. The March begins at 1:45 from Centennial 

Square; participants then walk to the BC Legislature 

where the Rally for Life starts at 2:15. The day ends with 

the Pro-Life Dinner at St. Leopold's Church (4081 Gordon 

Head Rd.). Doors open at 5:30pm; tickets $25 for the 

dinner: www.ncln.ca/events/victoriadinner; 

1.877.618.4275 ext. 3; anastasia.pearse@ncln.ca 
 

Diocesan Youth Conference – May 26-28 
Youths in grades 8 to 12! You are invited to join youths 

from all over the island in Victoria for the annual (DYC) 

diocesan youth conference. DYC is a weekend full of fun, 

faith, and friendship. We will have an inspiring speaker, 

praise and worship band sessions and great activities such 

as a dance, slip and slide and so much more! Our theme 

this year is “More Than A Feeling”, which will focus on 

helping the youth form a personal relationship with Jesus. 

Event at St. Andrew’s Regional high school on May 26-

28, register now! To guarantee a T-shirt, the early bird 

deadline is April 19. To register, check out our Facebook 

page (Victoria Diocesan Youth Conference), Instagram 

@vicdyc  or email us at teamdyc@gmail.com  
 

Summer Camp 

Our Lady of the Rosary Church 250-478-3482 or 

email: olor@shaw.ca July 3-7 and July 11-14 for 

children 7-11yrs & Youths 12-16. Cost: 1 week-$70, 

2 weeks - $100. Bursaries available just send a letter 

with your request. Want to be a volunteer?                            

Please email olor@shaw.ca  
 

5
th

 Annual Diocesan Family Conference 
Aug 24-27th This year our speakers are Josh and 

Denise Grimard all the way from Bishop Gary's old 

parish in Telegraph Creek , BC where they serve as 

missionaries. Our theme this year is: Our Mission: In 

the family, in the community, and the world.  

Special guest is Ryan Mitchell, our youth's favourite 

missionary from Face 2 Face Ministries! Call: 

Marnie Wynans 250.723. 3263 for more info. 

Registration soon on the Diocesan website 

rcdvictoria.org 
 

 

Development & Peace - Caritas Canada 
Thank you for supporting Share Lent! 

Development and Peace wishes to thank all those who 

made a gift to the Share Lent campaign!  If you did not 

have a chance to make your donation, you can still place 

your Share Lent envelopes in the offertory or donate 

directly at devp.org/give.  
 

Our Lady Queen of Peace Church 
Mark your calendars, save all your treasures, for the 

Garage Sale. Drop-off ONLY on Fri. May 5
th

 during 

10am-4pm     

WHAT: Garage Sale  

WHERE: Our Lady Queen of Peace Church 

WHEN: Saturday, May 6, 2017 

TIME: 9:00am-2:00pm 
 

Our Lady Queen of Peace Parish Church 
Come one and all, everyone is invited. 

WHAT: “LOBSTER DINNER Fundraiser” 

WHEN: Saturday, June 10
th
  

TIME: 6:30pm 

WHERE: Our Lady Queen of Peace Church  

COST: TBA 

Dinner includes Lobster or Ham, an assortment of salads, 

buns, dessert, tea, coffee and juice. Purchase tickets 

through the office during office hours - Tues-Fri. 9am - 

4pm or at the weekend Mass. Sign-up Volunteer sheets at 

both entrances of the church.  

Deadline is Wed. June 7 at 12:00 noon    
 

Our Lady Queen of Peace Parish Church 
Everyone is invited! 

WHAT: Confirmation Mass - main celebrant Bishop 

Gary Gordon and con-celebrating Fr. John Domotor, 

followed by a Pot-luck supper and an opportunity to meet 

Bishop Gary & to congratulate the 4 newly confirmed 

children 

WHEN: Saturday, June 17
th
  

TIME: 5pm Mass 

WHERE: Our Lady Queen of Peace Church  

COST: bring food to feed at least 6 people an assortment 

of hot or cold meats, salads, pasta, buns & butter, dessert. 

Please confirm your attendance by signing the sheet at 

both entrances of the church or through the office during 

office hours:  

Tues-Fri. 9am - 4pm    Deadline is Sun. June 11
th

     
 

Custodial Position at the Cathedral 
St. Andrew’s Cathedral parish is searching for a full time 

Custodian who will be responsible for all custodial duties, 

minor maintenance, security and other miscellaneous 

duties in order to ensure that the Cathedral and Parish 

Centre complex are maintained in a healthy, safe and 

sanitary manner.  A brief description of the position is 

available at  http://www.standrewscathedral.com/.  For 

a detailed job description, please contact Rita Fichtner, 

Office Manager at 250-388-5571 or by email:  

saintandrewsoffice@gmail.com.     

This position becomes available July 1
st
.  

 

http://www.cisdv.bc.ca/
mailto:teamdyc@gmail.com
mailto:olor@shaw.ca
http://www.standrewscathedral.com/


 

ADVERTISE:  Your ad can be in the bulletin.  

Call the parish office at: 250-388-5571 for more 

information. Please call 384-3884, or email: 

office@qop.ca. We appreciate the support of these 

sponsors. Please support them: 
 

              

                 McCall Bros.                 
                {Funeral Directors}   
 Victoria’s Only Locally Owned Memorial Chapel      

 Offering Funeral Pre-Planning 

                  www.mccallbros.com   

 1400 Vancouver St.     Phone: (250) 385-4465 

 Victoria, B.C.               Fax:    (250) 385-6792      

          

                HATLEY  
               MEMORIAL GARDENS & CREMATORIUM                  
                                Planning Today For Tomorrow 

 

                 Suzanne Butterfield (Divisional Manager) 

  

Ph:(250) 478-1754                                 Fax: (250) 478-7639 

                        sbutterfield@hatleymemorial.ca 

 

               2050 Sooke Road, Victoria, B.C. V9B 1W3 

 

            “A Division of Arbor Memorial Services Inc.” 
 

 

                 SANDS 
      FUNERAL CHAPELS 

             CREMATION AND RECEPTION CENTRE  

     FREE CONSULATIONS – PAYMENT PLAN 

           COMPLETE RANGE OF SERVICES   

                Chris A. Benesch (Manager) 

 

1803 Quadra Street                            317 Goldstream Ave. 

 (250) 388-5155                                     (250) 478-3821 

 

             “A Division of Arbor Memorial Services Inc.” 
 

 

 

 

  
 

 

               

      
    

 

St. Andrew’s Cathedral – July 2017 
Sunday, July 9th, 2017- Diocesan Mass at 11 am 

followed by a picnic at St. Ann’s Academy, a terrific 

event, with music, children’s games, food and 

opportunities to visit the Academy Chapel (our first 

cathedral) and to socialize.  
 

Eastern Caribbean Cruise  - Jan. 2018 

Mary Hof, parishioner of St. Edward’s Parish, invites 

those who would like to travel as part of a group to a 

spectacular cruise. It’s a way of making new 

friendships, and for some not having to travel alone. 

Jan. 2018 seems to be far off but once the cruise lines 

puts out their itinerary, rooms must be secured. The 

trip will be 11 days, 4 nights in Puerto Rico and then 

a 7 day cruise from Puerto Rico to Fort Lauderdale, 

on Celebrity Summit. Deposit is refundable until Jan. 

16, 2017. For more info. on pricing and itinerary 

contact Mary Hof:  mhof126@gmail.com or  

250.743.4074. A truly spectacular way to experience 

the Caribbean and make memories to last a lifetime! 

 

Diocesan Website 
Bishop Gary will be doing a series of videos during the 

Jubilee Year of Mercy, each filmed in a location where the 

mercy of God meets the people of God.  

Website: www.rcdvictoria.org 
 

St. Andrew’s Cathedral 

On the 2nd Tues. of every month, The Soup Kitchen 

is looking for one or two volunteers to pick up bread 

from the Oak Bay Cobs, then deliver it to the 

basement of St. Andrew’s Cathedral. The pickups are 

at 7:00 PM and take just under an hour to complete. 

A larger vehicle is necessary for the task. Contact 

Sheila Connelly at 250-216-7249 if you can help us. 
 

“OUR PLACE”  Needs Your Help 

Please Donate Bus Tickets to Our Place Society     

Many of the Our Place Family struggle to find trans-

portation to doctor, dentist, hospital appointments, social 

services, parole officer, job interviews and even visits 

with family. Dropping off a few Victoria transit bus 

tickets allows our Spiritual Care Team to say yes when we 

are asked for transportation to important destinations.  

Please drop off your tickets at the Our Place Reception 

desk at 919 Pandora Ave.  Please put them in an envelope 

marked Spiritual Care to ensure we received them in our 

office.  Thank you for your continuing generosity to the 

Our Place Family.      www.ourplacesociety.com   

Spiritual Care Team 250-388-7112 ext 237 
 

Bishop Gary was in Rome 
If you would like to read some of his reports, you can 

find them at: http://www.rcdvictoria.org/bishop.php 
 

 

mailto:office@qop.ca
mailto:sbutterfield@hatleymemorial.ca
http://www.ourplacesociety.com/
http://www.rcdvictoria.org/bishop.php

